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Dear Parents and Carers

WORLD BOOK DAY — THURSDAY 2 MARCH 2017

As you may know, Thursday 2 March is World Book Day.

To help us celebrate all things bookish, we would love it if the children could come
to school dressed as one of their favourite book characters. This can be as simple or
as extravagant as you want to make it!

There will be prizes of a £10 Book Token for the Best Dressed Children in Reception/
Key Stage 1 and the same for children in Key Stage 2. '

We look forward to seeing what you can come up with!
Yours sincerely

PP -SUSOMERAY

Mrs Johnson
English Co-Ordinator



